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“Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it” Proverbs 22 v 6 
 
 
 

 

 Our journey to learn, grow, care and shine. 
Wharton Church of England Primary School is an inclusive caring Christian 

community, committed to building futures for all children.  We offer a safe 

environment where everyone is valued, we nurture strong relationships that are 

underpinned by our Christian values and we champion children to be the best that 

they can be, empowering all to aim high and achieve their full potential. 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to show two prospective governors around school recently. They both remarked how 
impressed they were by the calm and purposeful atmosphere in school and how friendly and polite the 
children were. 
 
I would like to end the school year by sending a big THANK YOU to Mrs Tomlinson and her fabulous team 
who work so hard to nurture and educate our pupils. 
 
Also, a thank you to you as parents and carers, for supporting your child’s learning and our school. We 
know how important a strong partnership between home and school is and it has been pleasing to see 
relationships strengthen through Little Seedlings and the Parent Partnership group. Thank you to those of 
you who have supported these ventures this year and I hope it will continue to grow next year. 
 
Finally, a congratulations and well done to all our children for their hard work and contributions this year. 
We hope that you have enjoyed your journey to, ‘Learn, Grow, Care and Shine.’     
 
I wish you all a happy and healthy summer time and good luck to all the children and families who are 
moving on to new settings in September.  
 
Sue Tomlinson 
Chair of Governors   
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